1st Vice President's Report to the B.C. Federation A.G.M. August 6, 2010

I was involved with the B.C. Seniors Games in September 2009 in Richmond, B.C. and wrote a report which was sent to the Square Dance Publications.

I worked with the President in setting up accommodation for a Fall Executive Meeting held in Richmond, November 15, 2009.

Throughout the year I have presented many Anniversary Badges on behalf of the B.C. Federation when our President was occupied with his Calling Duties.

In Victoria I presented a Certificate recognizing 50 years of Calling to Marg and Jack Webber on behalf of the Canadian Society as Chuck Jordan was away cruising and our President John was presenting the Sillery Award to Marg and Jack.

I chaired the B.O.D. meeting March 2010 as our President, John was sick and as a result held an e-mail Executive meeting to do with several money motions.

I have worked with Nick Turner, Brian Elmer, Roy Ballam and Robert Ascroft on the production of the Health Brochure.

I have been trying to work with 2nd Vice President on Several requests for Financial support.

I have attended all Region 2 Executive and General meetings and also the V.&D.C.T. meeting.

Last, but not least, I was involved with Promoting the Lea Veronica Workshop on Recruitment and Retainment of Square Dancers.

Norm Cox 1st Vice President B.C.Federation